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COUNCIL MEETING – 21 JUNE 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Marcus Vickers for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“Can the Leader reassure members and residents of this Borough that the promised 
dividend of £250k per annum will be topping up the Council coffers now we are 
through the pandemic, and the Hotel Company is being ran in accordance with The 
Companies Act 2006?” 


